
7.1.8 

Describe the institutional efforts/initiatives in providing an 

inclusive environment  

Academic year 2020-2021 
 

Sr. 
No. 

Date Programs Venue Number of 
participants 

Name of In 
Charge 

1 22/10/2020 Sanitary Pad 
distribution   

Hariomnagar 50 Ms. Seema 
Boresa  

2 24/10/2020 Navaratri 
Celebration  

DPCN Campus  63 Ms. Ami Patel  

3 12/12/2020 First aid 
awareness 
program  

DPCN 
Auditorium 

44 Ms. Sanjanna  

4 04/01/2021 Sanitary Pad 
distribution   

Hariomnagar 44 Ms. Seema 
Boresa  

5 06/01/2021 Blanket 
distribution to 
nonteaching 
staff 

DPCN Campus  14 Ms. Sanjanna 

6 31/01/2021 
to 

02/02/2021 

Pulse polio 
immunization  

Seminar Room 
 

47 Mr. pragnesh  

7 05/02/2021 Sanitary Pad 
distribution   

Hariomnagar 44 Ms. Seema 
Boresa  

8 16/02/2021 
Vasant panchmi  

DPCN campus 
 

65 Ms. Khusbu Patel 

9 06/03/2021 Free cervical 
screening camp 

FON Lab. 70 Ms. Paras 
Savaliya 

10 08/03/2021 Seminar on 
International 
Women’s Day 

DPCN 
Auditorium 

160 Ms. Seema 
Boresa 

11 12/03/2021 Health check up 
camp for first 
year students 

DPCN Campus  148 Ms. Sanjana 
Bhatia 

12 06/04/2021 Guest lecture  
awareness on 
covid 19 
pandemic – 
alternate 
medicine 

Virtual mode 63 Ms. Sanjanna 

13 29/05/2021 Sanitary Pad 
distribution   

Hariomnagar 44 Ms. Seema 
Boresa  

14 13/06/2021 Virtual cultural 
event 

Virtual mode 20 Ms. Prakruti 
Patel  



15 21/06/2021 
International 
Yoga day 

Multipurpose 
hall At Dinsha 

Patel College of 
Nursing 

40 Mr. Kailash 
Nagar 

16 02/07/2021 Sanitary Pad 
distribution   

Hariomnagar 45 Ms. Seema 
Boresa  

17 03/07/2021 Guest Lecture 
on Menstrual  
Cycle & Hygiene 

DPCN 
Auditorium 

109 Ms. Seema 
Boresa 

18 06/08/2021 Breast Feeding 
Week -2021 

DPCN 
Auditorium  

162 Mrs. Paras 
Savaliya 

19 10/09/2021 Sanitary Pad 
distribution  
and BP 
measurement  

Hariomnagar 61 Ms. Seema 
Boresa  

20 17/09/2021 Guest lecture on 
organ donation 
awareness  

DPCN 
Auditorium 

140 Ms. Sachi  

21 13/09/2021 Nutrition 
program: low 
BMI students  

Nutrition lab 39 Ms. Dhara 

22 20/10/2021 Sharad poonam 
celebration  

DPCN Campus 303 Ms. Prakruti 
Patel 

 

 

 

 


